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Greg Collins, Development Services
City of Corpus Christi

2406 Leopard Street

Corpus Christi, Texas 78408

May 21, 2018

RE: Park PID Plat Extension

Dear Mr. Collins:

Hanson Professional Services, Inc. requests a 6 month time extension for the final plat of Park PID. The final
plat was approved on December 13, 2017 at Planning Commission and will be expiring on June 13, 2018.
Construction is scheduled to begin the week of May 28, 2018. However, as a safeguard, by the off chance that
there is a hold up for the construction start date, we have deemed a plat extension necessary. We will be
submitting the $38 check payable to the City of Corpus Christi within the next two days and understand that the
time extension cannot be processed until the check is received.

Thank you. Feel free to contact our office if you have any questions,

Sincerely,
Hanson Professional Services, Inc.
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